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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

9th December 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 2 – Scooter Awareness Programme - Wednesday 19th January 2022 

 

Please find attached information regarding the Year 2 Scooter Awareness Programme run by the East 

Riding of Yorkshire Council.  The training is due to take place on Wednesday 19th January 2022. 

 

The Scooter Awareness programme is designed to be one of the first steps in road safety for Year 2 

children.  The programme is also designed to complement the cycle training children receive in later 

year groups.  The aim is that those children who have received the programme will then be able to 

scoot to school safely under the supervision of a responsible adult. 

 

The programme starts with a 15-minute indoor session, which is followed by a practical outdoor 

session lasting about 30 minutes. 

 

The outdoor activity will promote control of the scooter and enhance skills.  At the same time, the 

children will learn the importance of not straying too far from an adult and about basic courtesy when 

sharing a pavement with other pedestrians. 

 

Should you wish your child to take part in the scooter training please click this link and complete the 

permission form by the end of Monday 10th January 2022. 

 

If no form has been received by the deadline your child will be unable to participate in the training. 

 

There will be a small charge of £2.00 per pupil, which is now available to pay on ParentPay, with a 

deadline of Monday 10th January 2022. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

 

On behalf of the Year 2 Team 

https://bit.ly/3ydHt95
https://www.parentpay.com/

